OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 2%, 1954

Mr, Robert A, Bieberman
Petroleum Geologist

N. M. Bureau of Mines &
Mineral Resources
Socorro, New Mexico

Re: Richard L. Nunn
#1 Wallis
NWNW Sec. 30- Twp. 20N - Rge. 36E
Union County

Dear Bob,

Today I am delivering to your oifice a set of cuttings
samples {rom the above captioned well representing the interval
0-420', with exception of 80-90' and 155-165' which are missing,

According to a drillers log in our possession the well
was drilled to a total depth of 748" so that the interval 420-748"
is missing.

I am attaching a copy of this log for your convenience.

Very truly yours,

EUGENE A. CHAVEZ,
Oil & Gas Inspector - District #4
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